
AVON TOWNSHIP 

 

NOTICE OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF 

THE AVON TOWNSHIP 

SUPERVISORS  
 
The public is hereby notified that the Avon Township 

Board of Supervisors will met with a professional surveyor 

on March 13, 2023 at 3:30 PM to receive feedback and 

advice concerning possible road vacations in Avon 

Township.  This meeting will be held in the Avon 

Township Hall, 16881 Queens Road, Avon (MN).  The 

public is invited to attend.  All Avon Township meetings 

are handicap-accessible. 

 

Stephen Saupe, Clerk 

Avon Township 

clerk@avontownship.org 

 

Published in the Star-Post Wednesday March 8, 2023. 


